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Environment Protection (Environmental 
Authorisation Application) Notice 2018       
(No 11) 
Register No E52-18 

Notifiable instrument NI2018–461 

made under the   

Environment Protection Act 1997, s 48(1) (Consultation on application for 
Environmental Authorisation)  

 
 

1 Name of instrument 

This instrument is the Environment Protection (Environmental Authorisation 
Application) Notice 2018 (No 9). 

2 Commencement  

This instrument commences on the day after notification.  

3 Notification 

The Environment Protection Authority has received an application for an 
Environmental Authorisation from the following business: 
 

Business Brief Description of Activity and Location 

Chief Minister, Treasury 
and Economic 
Development Directorate  

Outdoor concert activities – Commonwealth 
Park / Stage 88, ACT – from 15 September 
2018 to 14 October 2018. 

Chief Minister, Treasury 
and Economic 
Development Directorate 

Outdoor concert activities – Canberra Nara 
Park, Parkes, ACT 2600 – 27 October 2018. 

Chief Minister, Treasury 
and Economic 
Development Directorate 

Outdoor concert activities – Civic Square and 
Garema Place – 31 December 2018. 

Chief Minister, Treasury 
and Economic 
Development Directorate 

Outdoor concert activities – Commonwealth 
Park / Stage 88, ACT – from 26 January 2019. 

Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel—also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au 



 

Authorised by the ACT Parliamentary Counsel—also accessible at www.legislation.act.gov.au 

A copy of the application is available for public inspection during business 
hours at the office of the Environment Protection Authority, Ground Floor, 
TransACT House, 470 Northbourne Avenue, Dickson ACT 2602. 

Any person who wishes to make a written submission to the Environment 
Protection Authority concerning the above application may do so by no later 
than 5 September 2018. 

Submissions should be addressed to: Environment Protection Authority 
environment.protection@act.gov.au. 

 

 

Narelle Sargent 
Environment Protection Authority 
13 August 2018 
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